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Employees, Foundation Support Hospital and Its Heroes 

From hand-drawn pictures, to heart-felt words, C.H. Robinson 
employees and their families took time to thank Minnesota doctors, 
nurses and other healthcare professionals working through the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 

“Your letters of gratitude to our frontline 
care team members are bringing 
inspiration and encouragement during a 
very important time" said Marc Gorelick, 
president and chief executive officer of 
Minnesota Children's Hospital. In that 
same video message, Gorelick also 
praised the C.H. Robinson Foundation for 
a special COVID-19 grant.  

“Your donation will provide much needed stability, support and 
resources for Children's Minnesota and the thousands of patients 

and families who rely on our care now and in the future" said Gorelick. 

It's nice to see the cycle of gratitude continue during these Moments That Matter. 7-year-old Tenley  
Brown, daughter of Liz Brown, said it best in her drawing: “Thank you for saving lives. You are really, 
really amazing."  

 

 “Thank you for putting yourself at 
risk every day and for helping save 
lives so we can stay safe at home." 

“Thank you for caring for, 
and being the family for, 
the patients impacted when 
theirs cannot be there." 

 “Thank you for being the 
heroes and helpers we look 
to. We appreciate you."  
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